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Establishment and Leadership: 
 

 Update on License Plate Reader (LPR) Presented by Police Officer Michael Menna from 
the Chula Vista Police Department. 

 Update on Information Technology Governance Board Presented by Director of 
Information Technology Services, Jose Cisneros. 

 Election of Chair and Vice Chair for Fiscal Year 2024-25. 

 The committee convened one time during Fiscal Year 2023-24, laying the groundwork 
for our mission. 
 

Board/Commission Comments or Recommendations to Council 

 
Overall, the commission will strive to balance the benefits of technology with the protection of 

individual privacy rights, working to create a safe and transparent digital environment for residents 

and stakeholders. 
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Highlights of Activities During Fiscal Year 2024-25 
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